
Summer Math 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Attached you will find a 12 page addition and subtraction fact packet.

Please print and have your child complete 5 packets. The more your

child practices their facts over the summer the more success and

confidence they will have in math in 2nd grade.  We suggest your child

do a page a day.    Five completed packets are due and will be collected

on Friday September 10th, 2021.

Please scroll down to print 12 page packet below.

Below is a suggested list of math websites that your child can use over

the summer.   This is for all students entering the second grade.

Here are the following math websites:

https://www.mobymax.com/signin

www.abcya.com

www.sheppardsoftware.com

www.e-learningforkids.org

Thank you for your cooperation and support!
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